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How often do you see entire families 
committed to and actively involved 
���	���������������
�	�����	�����������������������i�������K���g Perhaps 
the parents and one of the children volunteer their 
time for a few years while their family members 
are residents. Maybe some of them give gi�s to 
a campaign or an annual appeal. Possibly one 
serves as a board trustee. But…entire families?

Well, just take a look at the amazing Custers! 
Dave, Karen, and their sons Scott, Todd and Mark 
have been involved with Clark for more than 25 years 
and in many di�erent ways. As family members, 
volunteers, committee participants, board trustees, 
campaign cabinet chair and members, event hosts, 
ambassadors, employee advocates, and generous 
donors. WOW! So, how did this happen?

Celebrate
FALL 2021

ALL IN THE family, DAVE & KAREN CUSTER
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Denver, Karen’s faithful companion

Knowing the reputation and legacy of Clark, 
Dave and Karen both moved their mothers here 
in the 1990’s. This was not only the beginning 
of their relationship with Clark, but that of their 
three young sons who became weekly visitors. 
“We were so impressed and relieved to see 
the genuine, loving care our mothers received 
in their new environments”, said Karen. “Our 
mother's caregivers became our friends and 
we called them our own Clark Angels. Through 
the years, our family has chosen to volunteer 
on Clark's Board of Trustees, as committee 
members and chair of the Vibrant Community 
Campaign. Dave & I want to help raise as much 
money as possible to keep Clark vibrant. I love 
that word. It is a perfect description of Clark.”

Family unity is also shown in their business, 
Custer, Inc., a leader in the integrated interiors 
and commercial furnishing industry and founded 
by Dave in 1981. The Custer Family of Companies 
has now transitioned to the second generation 
with all 3 sons holding leadership roles yet Dave 
and Karen still being an integral part of the 
business. 

As for second generation involvement at Clark, 
Todd remembers visiting his grandparents 
every Sunday with his brothers and having ice 
cream in the Chatterbox. “Our time at Clark was 
always special and a great gathering place for 
our family. We believe in the mission of Clark 
and want to ensure other families have the same 
experience as we did. That is why we give and 

will always continue to do so.” Todd served 
as a Foundation Trustee for 9 years and was a 
member of the Vibrant Community Campaign 
Cabinet. Custer is also a premier sponsor of 
the Golf FORE Clark outing.

“The Custers are an amazing family to work 
with – fun, creative, engaging, generous 
and inspirational,” says JoAnn Abraham, 
Executive Director. Mark is currently the 
Custer family member serving as a Foundation 

Trustee. “I love working with Clark for a couple 
di�erent reasons. The first being that both my 
Grandmothers spent their final years at Clark, 
having a blast enjoying all the amenities available 
at the Franklin campus. The second reason is the 
chance to get involved and align with Clark’s vision 
using my skillset and network to help promote 
and raise money for an organization that means 
so much to me and our family. I’m so excited to 
be able to stay involved on the Foundation Board. 
The best part is bragging to other families about 
how great Clark is and sharing their vision for the 
future.”

Our sincerest thanks to the entire Custer family 
for your support and belief in Clark!

Our family loves Clark and we 
hold it dear to our hearts!   

TODD CUSTER

Mark, Kellie, Kortne, Todd - Fabulous Foresome at Golf FORE Clark!Kellie, Mark Custer (on le�) with their children Logan, Lleyton, Myles, 
and Paige

Scott Custer with his wife Jordan, and daughters Lucy & Chloe

Kortne & Todd with their children Marek, Emelia, Graham, Olive
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Where should I designate my gi�, is, of course, a personal decision.  Some are passionate for one versus 
the other – some give to both.  Wherever you choose, know that your gi� is making a huge impact on the 
lives of those residents at Clark who require financial assistance. 

This is The Clark Promise. 

We are blessed, humbled and grateful for your kindness and generosity,

JoAnn Abraham 
Executive Director, Clark Foundation

DEAR FRIENDS & FAMILY OF CLARK,
We are often asked this question…

BENEVOLENT ENDOWMENT VS. ANNUAL FUND
WHAT'S THE DIFFERENCE?

Think of the Endowment like a retirement fund where you continually add money to 
grow for the future.  You also annually budget enough money for yearly living expenses.  

Each one is important individually, but both are needed for financial health. 

ENDOWMENT ANNUAL FUND
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FOUNDATION FOR THE FUTURE
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WHY I GIVE: 
Brian Ellis, 
Foundation Board Chair

Brian Ellis is no stranger to Clark. Many years ago, 
he and his wife JoAnn witnessed the love and care 
given to his mother-in-law. They saw first-hand 
the experiences so many residents and families 
shared.  His three daughters Julia, Helen and Anna 
have fond memories of Clark, still talking about 
their visits and the residents who became their 
friends. 

Brian was thrilled when friend, John Wert, asked 
him to serve as a trustee on the Foundation 
Board.   A graduate of Notre Dame in Business 
– GO IRISH! and an MBA from the University of 
Michigan - Brian was eager to serve on the Finance 
& Investment Committee where he could share 
his financial knowledge and expertise to grow and 
manage the Foundation assets. 

Now Foundation Chair, the same commitment, 
skill, and success he has achieved in business is 
shown in his board work and passion for raising 
resources necessary to improve the lives of Clark 
residents.  

A no-nonsense leader, Brian sets high 
expectations for himself and all our Trustees, 
encouraging us to stretch beyond our comfort 
zone.  It is hard to measure the extraordinary 
amount of time Brian spends not only attending 
the “normal” board and committee meetings, but 
always going above and beyond in exceptional 
ways with his time, talent, and treasure.  He is a 
strong believer in public service and giving back to 
the community. 

“People give to causes and organizations 
because they have a personal connection and 
are called to get involved.”  Brian gives to Clark 
because he has seen firsthand the impact his 
gi�s have on residents and families.

Clark Foundation is so very lucky to have Brian 
Ellis as our Board Chair!

FUN FACTS ABOUT BRIAN
• He starts and ends his meetings ON 

TIME.  Don’t be late!

• His former business was selling  
French Fries! 

• He loves snow skiing, water skiing,  
cycling, and reading.

Brian and his daughter Julia
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The Clark Foundation held the 5th Annual Golf 
FORE Clark outing on Monday, August 2 at 
Kent Country Club. It was a day filled with golf, 
games, dinner, and an exciting auction with 
the incomparable Honorable Sara Smolenski 
as auctioneer. This year, 112 players included 
sta�, residents, vendors, and friends who 
golfed for our mission and to raise money for 
Benevolent Care and Music Therapy.  

The auction included returning favorites 
such as a weekend at the exclusive Kinne 
Creek hunting and fishing lodge, a trip to the 
legendary Pebble Beach golf links for the AT&T 
Pro-Am, and our priceless 5-Star Executive 
Chef dinners. This year, guests also had the 
opportunity to bid on a fabulous private wine 
tasting experience in a Grand Rapids home. 

During the Fund-the-Need portion of the 
program, Rev. Joe Huston and Judge Sara 
made poignant appeals to support the 
renovation of the Clark Chapel. Upgrades to 

flooring, seating, accessibility, balcony safety, 
and technology will modernize the Clark 
Chapel and provide residents, families, and 
sta� much joy for years to come.  

Our deepest gratitude to our sponsors and 
donors whose belief in Clark made this event a 
HUGE success. 

5th ANNUAL
Golf FORE Clark

PRESENTING

save the date!
6h Annual Golf FORE Clark 

Monday, August 1, 2022

A very special   Thank You to our incredible sponsors:  

LUNCH 
Mnemonix Technology 
Consulting

REFRESHMENT
Connan Inc.

GOLF BALL
QCI Healthcare

GOLF CART
Century Professional  
Flooring & Cleaning

BIRDIE
Scott & Natalie Bernecker
The Breton Group
C & H Solutions
Diversified Medical Sta�ing
Dykema Gossett PLLC
Emmanuel Hospice/ 
Tandem365

Brian Pangle, JoAnn Abraham and Mike Damstra

PUTTING GREEN & PHOTOGRAPHY

Interior Environments
Kent Companies
Larry & Edie Young
LIFE EMS Ambulance
Mercantile Bank
Priority Health
Progressive AE
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Melissa Guigue &  Foundation Trustee, Jill VanWyk

Our friends  
from Tandem365  
& Emmanuel  
Hospice Mike 
McCully & Teresa 
Toland,  Sara & 
Elliott Lowe

CareLinc Foursome: Mike Damstra, Kara Trebish, Michelle Chapie, Brian KleinCuster putting challenge

Honorable Sara Smolenski kicks o� the auction.

The Dream Team: 
John Wert,  
Jim Barton,  
John Jackoboice, 
Bob Herr

EV Foursome: John Parker, Tony Roussey, Dan Behler, Mike Novakoski

An enormous thank you to our incredible Presenting Sponsors: CareLinc & EV Construction. And a very special 
thanks to Custer Family of Companies who sponsored not only the Custer Putting Challenge, but served as 
photography and golf cart sponsor. 

David Bottrall & Cynthia Kay Charlie Ferro team and DMS

Mark and Dave Custer

LouAnn Shawver & Gwen Brennan

EV Construction’s Dan Behler and Mike Novakoski

We raised... $65,000 
BENEVOLENT CARE

$12,000 
CHAPEL RENOVATION

$40,000 
MUSIC THERAPY

THANK 
YOU!

Anthony Abraham takes a putt.

Bob & Barb Herr supporting Golf FORE Clark 
every year!

Brian Hauenstein
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He has a brush in his hand and a smile on his 
face. Nermin Klino (Nerm) has been serving Clark 
for over 19 years and making a di�erence in the 
lives of our residents.

At the insistence of his wife, Mal, who was 
working at Clark as a Nurses Aid, Nerm applied 
and was hired for a position with the grounds 
crew where he worked performed lawncare and 
landscaping. He found Clark to be a very special 
place and enjoyed interacting with residents and 
sta�. It wasn’t too long before Nerm traded in his 
rake and lawnmower for paint and a brush and 
became Clark’s “o�icial” painter -- freshening 
resident homes and common spaces to keep 
Clark campuses looking beautiful. 

Nerm says that working at Clark has been a 
great opportunity to work with seniors in an 
environment that is positive and encouraging. 
He gives to the Clark Foundation because he 
believes every bit counts. The Clark Promise is 
very important, and it is what makes Clark so 
beautiful, making sure residents can call Clark 
their home forever. 

Looking back over his career at Clark, Nerm 
enjoys reminiscing about so many wonderful 
memories. The friendly residents make each day 
fun, and no two days are ever the same. 

Nerm’s painting advice – don’t choose yellow. It’s 
tough to cover, he says with a smile! 

STAFF 
SPOTLIGHT: 
Nermin 
Klino

Faithful Donors 
The Clark Foundation is incredibly grateful for 
the support of the following Methodist churches 
who gave generously in 2021. Their contributions 
are integral to the lives of Clark residents and we 
sincerely express our thanks.

Alma United Methodist Church
Arcadia United Methodist Church
Boyne City United Methodist Church
Brookside United Methodist Church
Central United Methodist Church
Convis Union United Methodist Church
East Nelson United Methodist Church
Faith United Methodist Church
Fennville United Methodist Church
Fenton United Methodist Church
First United Methodist Church of Buchanan
First United Methodist Church of Grand Rapids
First United Methodist Church of Lansing
First United Methodist Church of Plainwell
First United Methodist Church of Plymouth
First United Methodist Church of St. Louis
Hartford United Methodist Church
Kendall United Methodist Church
Lakeside United Methodist Church
Marshall United Methodist Church
Mendon United Methodist Church
Napoleon United Methodist Church
Nashville United Methodist Church
Phoenix United Methodist Church
Pontiac St John United Methodist Church
Ravenna United Methodist Church
Reed City United Methodist Church
Riverside United Methodist Church
Rockford United Methodist Church
Saline First United Methodist Church
St Charles United Methodist Church
St. Paul United Methodist Church
Trinity United Methodist Church
Union City United Methodist Church
United Methodist Women of Edmore
Wagarville Community United Methodist Church
Webberville United Methodist Church
White Cloud United Methodist Church
Woodland United Methodist Church

CareLinc
CareLinc specializes in medical equipment sales 
and rentals along with equipment repair for 
people of all ages and sizes. Specifically at Clark, 
CareLinc serves our residents on a daily basis 
providing equipment to help with quality of life. 
A Clark Foundation supporter since 2009, CareLinc 
is a presenting sponsor of Golf FORE Clark. We’re 
grateful for their continued generosity and support.

EV Construction
Project Leader of our new Keller Lake 
Independent Living Apartments, EV Construction 
plays a pivotal role in the development of 
Clark’s future. Formerly Elzinga & Volkers, EV 
Construction celebrated 75 years of business 
in 2020 and continues to raise the bar in 
construction excellence. We are so appreciative of 
EV Construction and their multi-year support of 
Golf FORE Clark.

BUSINESS SPOTLIGHT
Clark is blessed with many excellent business donors. Our newsletter will now have a “Business 
Spotlight” to feature their companies. If you ever have the chance, please tell them thank you!

Arie Nol Auto Center
Arie Nol Auto Center has been family owned and 
operated since 1976. Today, Je� and Debbie Nol 
carry on the tradition of providing top notch, 
a�ordable auto repair and maintenance on both 
domestic and import vehicles. Sponsors of the 
2020 and 2021 Golf FORE Clark, Arie Nol Auto 
Center has more connections to Clark than meets 
the eye. Owners Debbie and Je�rey Nol have 
family members at our Keller Lake residences.

Mike, Marc, and Derek Damstra and Jake Theule on the  
2020 CareLinc Golf FORE Clark team

EV Construction’s Mike Novakoski, Je� Vanderlaan, John 
Parker, and Matt Fennema at the 2020 Golf FORE Clark outing

Arie Nol Auto Center Team
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It’s o�icial -- our newest community at Keller 
Lake is now open! Community leaders and 
dignitaries from across West Michigan joined 
Clark leadership, sta� and new residents 
to celebrate the opening of the $35 million 
expansion on October 11th. Residents began 
moving into their brand new homes the first 
week of October.

Keller Lake Apartment Homes includes 52 
spacious 1- and 2-bedroom luxury apartments, 
creating new and unique living environments 
that further foster energetic retirement 
communities, while meeting the growing demand 
for independent senior living in Grand Rapids.

“It’s more important than ever that senior living 
communities provide environments that are 
flexible to the needs of a growing and active 
generation of older adults,” said our CEO, Brian 
Pangle. “We embarked on this expansion project 

Keller Lake Apartment Homes  
Now Open!

because we knew investing in a town-square 
model was the right thing to do to provide 
our residents with a living experience unlike 
anything else in the Greater Grand Rapids area.”

In addition to the spacious apartments, 
residents also have access to peaceful lakefront 
walking paths, a fully equipped wellness center, 
a piazza for gathering with friends, and a bistro 
restaurant – all within the community.

“The completion of the Clark at Keller Lake 
project wraps-up an e�ort over three years 
in the making. During that time, a dedicated 
team of men and women poured their hearts 
and talents into the design, planning and 
construction of this truly unique community, 
“said Dan Behler, director of healthcare and 
senior living at EV Construction. “We are grateful 
to Clark and to Plante Moran for entrusting us 
as their construction management partner, and 

to each of our team members and trade partners 
who brought this exciting concept to life. The next 
several weeks will be proud ones as we watch many 
seniors move into their new homes and begin their 
next chapter at Keller Lake.” 

SPECIAL THANKS

• City of Kentwood Mayor, Commissioners, and Sta�

• EV Construction

• Progressive AE

• Plante Moran Living Forward

• MKM Architecture + Design

• To the hundreds of tradespeople who got us to 
the finish line

• Clark Governing Board

• Clark Foundation Board

• Clark Arts Council

• To the talented and dedicated Clark sta�

To learn more or to schedule a tour, please contact 
Melissa Guigue at (616) 247-9627 or email  
Melissa.Guigue@clarkretirement.org. 
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Celebration at the New 
Keller Lake

 
On October 1, two of our winners decided to 
host their gatherings together at the new Keller 
Lake restaurant. John & Mary Hendrickson 
along with John Wert and Andy Anderson and 
all their guests enjoyed a culinary experience 
extraordinaire from Chef James, Chef Ed 
and their teams. The evening began with the 
unexpected arrival of John Wert’s children, 
John, Stephen, Rob and Liz who came to 
celebrate the surprise unveiling of the street 
signs, John Wert Way on the new campus. 
A proclamation was given in John’s honor 
followed by a wonderful evening of family, 
friendship, and the celebration of Clark at  
Keller Lake.

A Night to Remember at 
Franklin Memory Care
Linda Burpee & Sara Smolenski graciously 
hosted an executive chef dinner for residents of 
Franklin’s Memory Care area in the BK Room. 
It was an elegant evening honoring residents, 
and included boutonnieres and corsages, and 
amazing food for all to enjoy. Our favorite 
pianist, Judge Nick Ayoub was on hand to 
serenade residents with familiar tunes. Smiles 
were all abound!

EXECUTIVE CHEF AUCTION DINNERS

LIFE ENRICHMENT  
SPOTLIGHT: 
Equine Therapy

Last year, the Clark Foundation had its first 
fundraising drive on Giving Tuesday fundraising 
drive to support Equine Therapy for Clark 
residents. Equine Therapy is an integral part 
of Clark’s Life Enrichment programming for all 
residents - from independent to memory care, 
and assisted living to skilled nursing.

Our goal was to raise $1,000 and with the 
generosity of our donors, we reached over 
$2,000! Partnering with Grand Rapids-based 
Equine Assisted Development, these funds 
will provide many Equine Therapy visits to the 
Clark campus. Normally, residents would be 
transported to their farm, but these visits have 
been postponed due to damage sustained 
a�er a recent fire. Since last winter, we’ve had 
four visits to both Franklin and Keller Lake 
campuses with more scheduled soon.

Research shows that Equine Therapy o�ers 
many benefits including reduced anxiety, 
less feeling of depression and isolation, 
increased self-esteem, and even better social 
and communication skills. These peaceful 
animals also enhance physical and emotional 
healing. Many of our residents grew up on 
West Michigan farms, and for them, getting 
to experience a little piece of home at Clark 
makes a huge impact on their lives.

On what our residents a�ectionately call 
“Horse Visit Day,” we see a line of people 
waiting their turn to pet and get close with 
the horses. It’s a beautiful sight to see!

Every year, the phenomenally famous chef dinners are a sought-a�er item at Golf FORE Clark. We share 
two stories of mixing friends & family as well as good food & conversation.

Pat Burpee, Linda Burpee, Sara Smolenski, and Chuck 
Burpee enjoying dinner

John Wert surrounded by his family
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CELEBRATING FAITH: We're updating the Chapel!
We know how much the Franklin Chapel means 
to all of you. It’s the spiritual center of our life and 
heritage at Clark. The Clark Foundation will be 
starting a campaign to raise funds for much needed 
renovations. The Chapel is utilized frequently for 
worship, concerts, and other gatherings.  We want 
it to continue to be an inspirational place to express 
your faith and share fellowship with others.

Renovations will include:

• New carpet

• New seating

• Upgrades to safety and seating in the balcony

• Improved lighting, sound, and technology

• And many more finishing touches

• Accessibility

We will be sharing drawings and design plans with 
you at resident meetings. For more information  
or if you would like to discuss a gi� to 
Celebrating Faith, please contact JoAnn  
Abraham at 616-278-6531 or  
joann.abraham@clarkretirement.org.  

LEGACY GIVING  
�0�����	���	���������������)���	�‡����������

Cli�hangers might be an amusing way to 
end a novel or sitcom. But it’s hardly the way 
to conclude your own life’s story. Yet this is 
exactly what will happen if you don’t complete 
or communicate your estate plans. Your loved 
ones will face the ultimate “cli�hanger.” 

Without completing and sharing your will 
or trust, your family will be burdened with 
uncertainty about how you wanted your 
belongings to be distributed. They won’t have 
any clarity about the provisions you wanted to 
make for your family or for the causes close to 
your heart. 

Instead, through good planning, you can 

write a beautiful narrative that punctuates 

and accentuates all the goodness of your 

���	�����a�����4�������������
�����������������	���������J������������������������������

testimony about what matters most to you 

— communicating your priorities and the 

core values by which you’ve lived.

Your completed will protects your assets and 
belongings, and it helps your loved ones avoid 
unnecessary taxes and legal fees. Through it, 
you can provide for family with special needs 
or secure guardianship for minors. Your last 
chapter can also transfer resources to further 
the mission of the Clark Foundation.

So, don’t leave your loved ones guessing with 
a narrative that’s incomplete. Having a will in 
place completes your life’s story in a smart, 
loving, and meaningful way. 

We partner with the Barnabas Foundation, 
who provides complementary and 
confidential planning services to our 
supporters. Free legacy giving resources  
are available on our website:  
www.clarkretirement.org/clark-foundation, 
click on “Legacy Giving.” 

How Your Will Reveals What Matters Most

Ready to put your plan in place? Contact Sarah Babins at  
616-278-6532 or sarah.babins@clarkretirement.org for details.  

GOAL:
$300,000

RAISED TO DATE: 
$50,000
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It’s music to our ears! The Chicago Classic Brass 
Christmas Concert is back LIVE at the Clark Chapel! 

As the traditional kick o� to the holiday season, 
we’re excited to host a live concert featuring the 
Chicago Brass quintet - who in 2020 delighted 
audiences virtually with classic Christmas songs, 
traditional hymns, and plenty of opportunities to 
sing along. 

A freewill o�ering before the annual concert raises 
funds to support of The Clark Promise of Benevolent 
Care, ensuring residents that they will always have a 
home at Clark.

Mark Your Calendars!

CHICAGO CLASSIC 
BRASS CONCERT
December 4, 2021

Gi�s can be made online at  
www.clarkretirement.org/clark-foundation , 
mailed or dropped o� at the Foundation o�ice. 
Flyers will be distributed to Clark residents with 
ticket reservation information. 

Clark Foundation Board
Brian Ellis, Chair

William Millard, Vice Chair

Priscilla Kimboko, Secretary

Bonnie K. Miller, Treasurer

John Abbott

Mark Custer

John Fitzgerald

Robert Hu�

Beth Kelly

Brian Pangle

Ginny Postma 

Chad Sutli�e

Jill VanWyk

Maribeth Wardrop

Pat Waring

Scott Webb

John Wert

�)�����������&�������������	�������5�����J

JoAnn Abraham
Executive Director

Sarah Babins
Director of Development

Jamie Tietz
Development Assistant

Thanks for Giving celebrates the Clark Foundation’s Heritage 
Society members and those who have generously given at least 
$1,000 this year. This year’s luncheon on November 4 is a wonderful 
opportunity to celebrate our donors and for them to get to know 
each other to celebrate the important work that is done because of 
their gi�s. 

Guests enjoy lunch, music and an up-close personal look at how 
their gi�s impact residents, families and sta�. We are so grateful to 
the generous donors who make such an impact on the lives of our 
residents. This luncheon is a very small way to express our heartfelt 
thanks. 

Heritage Society members have notified us that Clark Foundation is 
a beneficiary of their will, trust, retirement plan, life income gi�, or 
other planned gi�. 

Would you like to become a member  
of the Heritage Society?  
Contact Sarah Babins,  
Director of Development at  
616-278-6532 or  
sarah.babins@clarkretirement.org. 

A Heritage Society Tradition

Join us Tuesday, November 30

Equine Therapy at Clark

You’ve heard of Black Friday and Cyber Monday. 
Join us for Giving Tuesday in support of Equine 
Therapy visits for all of our residents. “Horse Day” 
(as residents a�ectionately call it) continues to be a 
special day for everyone. Thank you!

Stay tuned, more information will be available on 
Clark Retirement Community’s Facebook page.

DON’T FORGET! 
GIVING TUESDAY
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